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Troup County E-911 Provides Hurricane Assistance 

 
Troup County, Ga. October 15, 2018 – At the request of the Georgia Emergency Management 

Agency (GEMA), Troup County E-911 responded to a request for Georgia Telecommunicator 

Emergency Response Taskforce (TERT) assistance in Miller County, Georgia to aid Miller-

Baker E-911 with the overabundance of emergency calls related to the aftermath of Hurricane 

Michael. 

Miller County is among one of the hardest hit counties in Georgia, with 96% of residents being 

left without power from the effects of the storm. With their community struggling from the 

devastation of Hurricane Michael, Troup County E-911 Director Jason Lawson, Troup County 

Dispatcher Sherry Huckleberry, and Coweta County Dispatcher Christine Freeman deployed to 

Miller County, Georgia on Friday afternoon and provided relief through the weekend for the 

Miller-Baker E-911 staff and other local public safety communications personnel. 

Through operations with the Georgia Telecommunicator Emergency Response Taskforce 

(TERT), they worked to help shoulder the burden of local 911 centers by coordinating and 

responding to emergency calls and handling dispatching operations at a time when resources 

were limited and stressed. The mission of TERT is to provide trained telecommunicators to assist 

in mutual aid response in the aftermath of disasters. 

 

Media Contact: Rachel Camp, Citizen Engagement Specialist, (706) 298-3670 or 

rcamp@troupco.org. 

 

To keep up with the latest news involving Troup County Government, go to 

www.troupcountyga.org or follow us on Facebook at 

https://www.facebook.com/troupcountyga.org/, twitter at https://twitter.com/TroupCoGov, and 

Instagram @ troupcogovernment. 
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